For the attention of the Case Officer Mr George Smith

Dear Sir

We refer to the above planning application No. 16/0211/F for an Agricultural barn on the land of 7 Walford Road, Sibford Ferris, OX15 5BL

As residents of Walford Road we wish to register that we are AGAINST any proposal in any guise or form.

We are direct neighbours of No.7 and this proposal will be right next door to our garden and land,  therefore any noise or smells from this proposed project will directly affect us.  Not to mention the increase in traffic which will be caused by the building and upkeep of this proposed barn.

As far as we are aware there are severe restrictions on the usage of the paddocks attached to all the houses in Walford Road which we all respect and adhere too. Bearing this in mind it is difficult to understand why the new owners have made this planning application at all!!

Yours Faithfully

Mr & Mrs Durham

Sibford Hall

6 Walford Road

Sibford Ferris

OX15 5BL

